8105 W. Eugie Ave.
Peoria, AZ 85381

January 21, 2015

9875 N. 85th Ave.
Peoria, AZ 85345

Dear Mrs. Pearson,

First off, I’d love to say thank you for giving me the opportunity to interview with you. I am Kirsten LeBeau, currently a senior at Centennial High School. Ever since I was little, I have had a passion for volunteering and community service. Knowing this, Mrs. Leon, my Professional Internship teacher, connected me with you! As I’ve learned more about your work with non-profit organizations and working to integrate them with the community, I feel like an internship with you would be the perfect fit, not only for me, but also with you!

[bookmark: _GoBack]Throughout high school, I have been able to make connections with several different “groups” of students and people in the community.  



